

Friday 23rd June 2023





Dear Parents and Guardians,



The children blew us away on their end-of-year literacy and mathematics assessments! Their reading and reasoning skills were exceptional! Following assessment week, we have returned to our phonics programme and so your children will receive their phonics books as usual. Your child may revisit some ditty sheets and phonics books that they have already covered if they are not yet

secure with the content. We are continuing to work on your child's weekly words. These words reflect the expectations of the phonics group that your child is working within i.e., the words that they need to be able to read in order to move up to the next phonics band.



The children are having lots of fun preparing for our upcoming summer concert. Our music teacher, Mr Lucas, has been especially impressed by how the children are applying what they have learnt in their music lessons throughout the year.



You have all received a letter from Mr Lucas inviting you to our summer concert. The performance will be held in St Anne's church on Monday 10th July from 2pm to 3pm. We would greatly appreciate it if any of our parents/carers could volunteer to walk from our school to the church on Monday afternoon. If you can volunteer, you would need to arrive at the office of our school at 1.30pm and walk back to school with us after the concert. Please let us know if you are available to help out on the day.

Thank you for your continued support,
Mrs Bell & Miss Murphy